
 

 

Report to the Annual General Meeting 

Date of AGM: 8 October 2024 

 
Topic: Notice of Deaths 
 
 
The College is very sad to have learned of the passing of the following from our membership in the 
past year:  
 

o Mr Adegbenle Adegbenro a retired Associate Specialist, who passed away in October 2023  
o Dr Rebecca Powell, a Consultant from Portsmouth, who passed away in November 2023 
o Dr Jonathan Shaw, a Consultant from Manchester, who passed away in December 2023 
o Dr Nick Payne, a Consultant from London, who passed away in October 2024  

 
 
 


